Doney Park Water
“A Member-Owned Cooperative”
 Board Meeting Minutes

June 17, 2015
Directors Present:      Jim Timney



David Spence

Selden Wasson
Directors Absent:
Dick Downey

Larry Davis

Also Present:
        
Bill Linville – General Manager




Missy Oates– Staff



Rek Guthrey – Staff
Members Present:
None
The Board of Directors held their regularly scheduled Board Meeting at the Doney Park Water office at 5290 E Northgate Loop, Flagstaff AZ.  President Jim Timney called the meeting to order at 11:05a.m.

The first agenda item was approval of the May 2015 Board Meeting Minutes. After review of the minutes Director Wasson made a motion to approve the minutes.  Director Spence seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
The next item on the agenda was approval of the Annual Meeting Minutes for June 3, 2015 after review of the minutes Director Wasson made a motion to approve the minutes.  Director Spence seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.

The next item on the agenda was approval of the Organizational Meeting Minutes for 2015.  After review of the minutes Director Wasson made a motion to approve the minutes.  Director Spence seconded the motion, all were in favor with the exception of Director Spence who abstained since he was not in attendance of this meeting, and the motion to approve was passed.

The next item on the agenda was the Operations/field Reports, Office Reports, and Financial Reports. Director Wasson made a motion to approve the reports. Director Spence seconded the motion, with all in favor, the motion to approve was passed.  

The next item on the agenda was Purchase Requests and Other Business.  There was a purchase request to Grand Canyon Pump & Supply for replacing Cornell Pumps at Silver Saddle 2 totaling $28,950.00. Another purchase request that was not listed on the agenda was for re-sealing our parking lots and striping at the office building totaling $7,450.00.  Director Spence made a motion to approve the purchase requests, Director Wasson seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  
General Manager Bill Linville provided information to the Board about an investment option for our funds that are in our money market account to be cycled into 6 month CD which would earn a higher interested rate without depleting the access to all of the funds at once.  Director Spence made a motion to approve the investment option, Director Wasson seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  
Director Wasson made a motion to adjourn, Director Spence seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  The meeting adjourned at 12:25p.m.
________________________________                       ________________________
Secretary
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